
Faculty of Humanities, Arts and 
Social Sciences
Languages in a Global World 2023
Guest Speaker, Melinda Simmons, will join the Faculty of Humanities, Arts 
and Social Sciences on 12th January 2023 for the next event in the 
Languages in a Global World series.

The UK Ambassador to Ukraine will be in conversation with Associate Pro Vice-
Chancellor, Professor Li Li and Professor Melissa Percival.

Pro Vice-Chancellor, Professor Gareth Stansfield, will introduce the conversation which 
will be followed by a Q&A for school students.

To register your attendance, please sign-up via Eventbrite.

This event will take place online – further information will follow registration

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/languages-in-a-global-world-2023-melinda-simmons-tickets-481671050077

	Slide 1

